VCWP 11/6/2011 Meeting Minutes (Central Valley YRE)

1) Treasurer’s Report

a)

b)

c)

d)

e)

Fiscal Year ended July 31. AVA requires club financial report and copy of IRS tax return 990N by
November 15th, officer certification, and membership information, which Andrew submits. Our
income for the fiscal year was $2594.46, expenses of 2040.79, for a surplus of $553.67.

Our club balance at the end of Sept was $1663.07.

The rolling last 12 months (Oct 2010 thru Sept 2011) income over expenses is in the black of
$299.67.

Proceeds for the Nyack walk held on September 11 were donated to the NYFDNY Foundation
(528.00)

Andrew is still looking for someone to take over the club newsletter.

2) 0Old Business

a)

b)

c)

Calendar update for 2011:
Group walk: 11/6/11 Central Valley YRE
Group walk: 11/19/11 Cornwall YRE (Register at West Point Visitor Center
by 10:15, then drive to Cornwall start)
All walks during winter hours: register by 10:15 and begin walk as group
after registration.
December 4: Holiday Party at Shadows on the Hudson (Poughkeepsie) 11 am.
RSVP (including phone number) by November 24 to Joan Vorbach : jab2003 @frontiernet.net
Joan must be notified if member becomes unable to attend after RSVP.
*** NOTE*** The time of the Holiday Dinner has since changed to “social hour” beginning at
12:45 and dinner at 1:30 (still December 4).
December 17: Group Walk of Greenwich Village, NYC. Train schedule will be checked and info
sent to membership regarding start time.

3) New Business

a)

b)

c)

d)

Some members have expressed desire for sharing roster with phone numbers, addresses for
those interested in carpooling to walks.

Thane Kelley (MWR liaison) let the Patrick’s know that even though his department has had some
budget cuts, MWR will continue to do photocopies for VCWP.

It was proposed and seconded that the club allot no more than $50 for “goodie bags” for the
holiday party. The motion carried 11-2.

The 2012 planning meeting is at the Greens after the November 6" Central Valley walk (~1:30).

4) Meeting adjourned. 14 members attended breakfast and two additional walkers joined the group after

breakfast for the Central Valley YRE.

Additional Note: 10 members attended the 2012 planning meeting after the walk.



Respectfully submitted,
Betty Green



